CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
SHANGHAI

ADVISORY

The Consulate General in Shanghai wishes to inform the Filipino
Community that starting on 20 August 2018, the Shanghai Municipal
Exit-Entry Bureau will only accept overstaying Filipinos for
detention and subsequent deportation if they surrendered in groups
of four,

The policy is being implemented in the run-up to the 1st China
International Import Expo which will be held in Shanghai on 5-10
November 2018.

The Shanghai Municipal Exit-Entry Bureau may relax this policy
after the said Expo.

Please be guided accordingly.

Shanghai, 20 August 2018
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